
 

 

 5th February 2021 

 

Dear Parent 

As you will be aware, the week commencing Monday, 15th February is the Spring half term 

week.  School will be closed over this period and there will be no onsite provision. 

Please also note that Monday, 22nd February is a calendared INSET day and therefore, 

school will also be closed.  Again, there will be no onsite provision on this day.  

This is a staff training day and as such, no work will be set on Google Classroom and no live 

lessons will be taking place. Students may take this time to go back over key learning, this 

being particularly important for year 11 students who will have assessments of some form 

later in the year. Once students are up to date with their work they could use the time to 

tackle some of the activities set out in our Super Curriculum, available on the website, and 

pursue some of their broader interests.  

With kind regards 

Mrs F Hatchard 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

https://www.oathall.org/learning/super-curriculum/

